
19 September 2016 
 
     
Emailed to: Adele Berthet adeleberthet@gmail.com  
 
  
     
PLEASE FORWARD TO MEMBERS OF THE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLANNING TEAM 
      
 
Dear Adele,  
 
This is a formal notification that the Worminghall neighbourhood area has been agreed by AVDC. 
The parish is now designated as a Neighbourhood Area, which allows you to submit a 
Neighbourhood Development Plan to AVDC for the publicity consultation and an examination to 
be undertaken. Should you decide to amend the neighbourhood area boundary, the consultation 
process will need to be undertaken again. 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
Olivia Wojniak 
Neighbourhood Planning Officer (Forward Plans, Community Fulfilment) 
01296 585461  
 
 

AYLESBURY VALE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
Planning 

Please ask for: Forward Plans 
Direct Line: 01296 585461 
Switchboard: 01296 585858 
Textphone: 01296 585055 
Email: planningpolicy@aylesburyvaledc.gov.uk 
Our Ref: 03/04/NeighbourhoodPlanning/Worminghall 
Your Ref:       
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